
I write as a retired person with a Self-Managed Superannuation Fund. 
I have noted with increasing alarm that Dividend Imputation is under 
threat.  Surely any actions taken by the Government should be properly 
directed at supporting people whose aim is to be self-reliant in their 
retirement. The increasing numbers of retirees makes this imperative 
for any government trying to balance its budget. 
I, like many others, also see the present system as compatible with a 
desire to maintain investments with Australian companies.  I am sure 
that any interference will be reflected in the voting power of those 
retired who rely on investment income to maintain an independence from 
government payments in their years to come. 
Yours faithfully 
Robert J King 
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